
Class Christmas Parties 
 
It’s that time of year again!  Christmas parties for all classes will take place next 
Tuesday afternoon, 17th December.   
 
Children should wear their uniform to school in the morning, but they are 
welcome to bring in party clothes in a named bag which they can change into 
after lunch. 
 
For children in Diamonds, Pearls and Emeralds we are asking for a small 
donation of 50p per child for us to buy some party food for the children to 
share.  We would be grateful if this could be sent in (in cash) this week, before 
Friday 13th, and handed to the class teachers, not the office please. 
 
For children in Rubies and Sapphires, we would like to ask for each child to 
bring in a food or snack item to contribute towards the party.  The children will 
have had their lunch as normal so they will not need huge amounts of food; 
just snack items that are easy to share.  Some examples might include: crisps, 
biscuits, sausage rolls, cheese straws, fairy cakes, cocktail sausages, 
carrot/cucumber/pepper sticks, grapes and popcorn.  Other items are 
welcome too (remembering that we are a nut free school) - it doesn’t have to 
be something from this list! 
 
We will also need paper plates, cups & squash if anyone would prefer to send 
any of those. 
 
We do not expect parents to send in enough of their item for the whole class.  
Ie, we do not expect one person to bring in enough fairy cakes for one per 
child.  The idea is that a selection is brought in and we share. 
 
We would be grateful if this could be brought in on Tuesday morning ready for 
the party in the afternoon. 

 


